
 

 

 

 

11B Practical Workshop 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I have arranged for your son to attend a whole day workshop session on Tuesday 27th February in order to work 

on their practical piece for their Design and Technology controlled assessment project.  The day will start at 8.40, 

and rather than attending normal lessons and tutor time, your son will arrive at G6 (the workshop) and be able to 

spend the entire day manufacturing their product. There will be no other classes in D&T that day, and myself, Mrs 

Fair and Mr Greening (D&T Technician) will be on hand to support your son for the entirety of that day.  

This will be an excellent opportunity for your son to make effective progress with their practical work and relieve 

some of the deadline pressure that can occur at the start of the summer term.  The session will end at 5.00pm, and 

students are welcome to continue working until that time, but obviously if they have buses to catch, then they can 

leave at the end of the normal school day. Students should still wear normal school uniform. 

If you have any queries about this, then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr C Bream 

Head of Design and Technology 

 


